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 Impact:  No negative impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2789 clarifies who is authorized to seek relief under the Protection from Domestic Abuse 

Act by including any adult victim of a crime with a need to prevent further victimization. The 

measure allows for the collection of service fee by the sheriff for serving a stalking warning 

letter. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure clarifies who is authorized to seek relief under the Protection from Domestic 

Abuse Act and allows for the Court Clerks to collect a sheriff's fee for serving or endeavoring to 

serve a stalking warning letter. The Oklahoma Court Information System does not maintain data 

when a stalking warning letter is issued so the amount of collections pursuant to HB2789 is not 

predictable, however there is no anticipated impact on state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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